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Statement on Legislation Removing Non-

 
What did the new law do? 
 
As of June 13, 2019, there is no longer a religious exemption to the requirement that children be 
vaccinated against measles and other diseases to attend either: 

• 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/downloads/child/0-18yrs-child-combined-schedule.pdf











